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BOX Options Market LLC (“BOX”) recently distributed IC-2022-14 which detailed the upcoming 
launch of separate SAIL Order Entry Gateways for each Trading Slice.  
 
As a reminder, the launch of separate SAIL Order Entry Gateways will be on Monday, July 18, 
2022.   
 
Testing Date 
To provide Participants with the opportunity to validate the new SAIL Order Entry Gateways, the 
following date has been reserved for testing: 

• Saturday, July 16, 2022 from 9 am to 12 pm EDT 
 
Contacts 
 
Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 
BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 
 

TO: BOX Options Participants 
FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 
SUBJECT: Separate SAIL Order Entry Gateways – REMINDER 
DATE: July 12, 2022 

 

https://boxoptions.com/assets/IC-2022-14-Separate-SAIL-Order-Entry-Gateways.pdf
mailto:BOXMOC@boxoptions.com
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